
10th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

Residential Trip

We are aware that due to COVID our current Year 10s have missed the opportunity of a school residential
trip, for this reason we are thinking of organising a 3 night residential PGL trip to Marchants Hill - Surrey,
information will be provided should this go ahead.

The trip will cost around £190 which we have managed to get discounted and will need to be paid by
September 2023.

In order to gain an idea of the number of students interested, please complete this expression of interest
form.

Yours sincerely

AMolone� R D�o�

Mr A Moloney Mr R Dixon
Head of Transition Assistant Headteacher

https://forms.gle/qVK6kFEYiXzHjCA99

